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Sunday, October 11, 2020 - 9:30 AM 
Pastor Jim Murphy 

“Prepared” 
I Peter 1:13-24 

Preaching • Teaching • Evangelism • Discipleship • Meaningful Relationships 

Ministry Focus 
Joan Schmitz 

Serving:  Gambia 

Pray For: 
Praise:  Joan is at 88% support 

Lack’s 12% of support & $8,000 outfit and passage 
Safety in travel as she is home on furlough 

What’s Happening �is Week . . . 
First Baptist Church will not be meeting in person for worship on 
Sunday, October 11.  �e First Baptist Worship Service will be 
available only via livestream through our social media platforms. 

October 4 Month-to-date 
 

General Fund Deposits $10,725.59 $10,725.59 

Stewardship Report 



General Announcements 
Combined Bible Study “�e Final Answer” will kick off Wednesday, October 21 from 
7:00 - 8:00 pm in the Worship Center. 
 
Golden Heirs:  Will not be meeting this Fall due to Covid-19. 
 
Prayer Warriors:  Wednesday, October 21 from 7:00 - 8:00 pm in Room 110. 
 
Virtual Life Groups:  Go to fbjc.org and sign up online.  Contact Pastor Russ for 
more information at pastorruss@fbjc.org. 

Children’s Ministries 
Child Protection Training:   FBJC will be offering training for individuals 
(teens or adults) who desire to work or be in close proximity of minors (18 
years of age or younger).  This would include any individual on safety, first 
aid, kid’s corner or nursery helper.  Please contact Mr. Matt at 
mattm@fbjc.org for more information. 
 
October 21:   For parents who are attending Pastor Jim’s Bible Study on 
Wednesday from 7:00 - 8:00 pm, Mr. Matt will be offering a program for 
kids 4 - 6 grade. 
 
Children’s Christmas Outreach: 

• Operation Christmas Child (National Collection Week is: Nov. 16-23) 

• Letters to Africa 
More information coming soon. 

Youth Group 
Wednesday, October 21 - Youth Bible Study begins.  7:00 - 8:00 pm in the Refinery. 

Announcement from your Deacon of Caring - Bob Wickman 

I Thess. 5:12-13 says, “Now we ask you, brothers, to respect those who 
work hard among you, who are over you in the Lord and who admonish you. 
Hold them in the highest regard in love because of their work...” October is 
Pastor Appreciation Month. The Covid-19 crisis this year has posed an 
extraordinary strain on our pastors as they have faithfully continued to 
minister to Christ's church despite the ongoing challenges. Let’s show our 
pastors how important they are to the First Baptist Family! When in-person 
services reopen, there will be a basket at each Welcome Center for notes of 
encouragement. If you aren’t able to attend in person and you would like to 
participate, please mail to:  1321 Reynolds Road, JC, NY 13790, Attn:  
Pastor Appreciation, designating "Pastor Jim", "Pastor Russ" or "Pastor 
Chris". Thank you for blessing them as they have blessed us. 


